BOARD MEETING - JUNE 10, 2015
HEAD PRO’S REPORT

1. COACHES UPDATE FOR MAY 2015:
GLENN: 60% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
80% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
SHELLEY: 27% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
32% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
RAE: 0% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
71% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

2. SUMMER CAMP SIGN-UP GOING BRISKLY:
WE HAVE OVER 40 KIDS ENROLLED SO FAR.
OVER 80% ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
CAMPS BEGIN JULY 13TH

3. BURNABY OPEN UPDATE:

ONLINE ENTRY SYSTEM UP AND RUNNING.

9 MORE DAYS UNTIL ENTRY DEADLINE.

MANY WINDSCREENS NEED TO BE RE-ATTACHED.

CONSTANTLY BLOW DEBRIS OFF COURTS.

POWER WASHING UNDERWAY.

CHECKING ALL NETS FOR PROPER HEIGHT ETC.

TROPHIES AND TENNIS BALLS ORDERED.

MAILOUT TO MEMBER’S HAS BROUGHT IN 6 NEW
VOLUNTEER MEMBER’S.

STUDENT VOLUNTEER’S STILL IN PROGRESS AND
LOOKING PROMISING.

4. BTC WAS WELL REPRESENTED AT THE SENIOR PROVINCIALS
AT JERICHO 2 WEEKS AGO. ALTHOUGH NOBODY MADE IT
INTO THE FINAL'’S, ALL BATTLED HARD AND ENJOYED
THEMSELVES.






